
 
St Joseph's Primary School  

PO BOX 54 
WARLTERS STREET 

PORT MACQUARIE  NSW  2444 
PHONE:  (02) 6583 3848 

EMAIL:  ​sjpport@lism.catholic.edu.au 

17th February 2020 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 3 - 6 Netball NSW Schools Cup - Wednesday 18th March 

Boys and Girls in Year 3 to 6 are invited to represent St Joseph’s Primary School Port Macquarie at the 
Netball NSW Schools Cup which is to be held on Wednesday 18th March at ​Hastings Valley Netball 
Association – Grant St, Port Macquarie.  

If your child wishes to participate in the day please complete the online nomination, permission and 
medical form via the link below and make payment of $6.00 (being bus fare and team entry) to the 
school office or via BPay (please note some banks have a minimum BPay amount of $10.00 so this may 
not be a payment option for you) by 9:00am Thursday 27th February. Depending on how many students 
nominate we may need to run trials at school to confirm the teams that will participate on the day.  If 
this is the case we will let you know the day and time of the trials. Please indicate whether your child 
wishes to compete in the competitive or non-competitive competition (Year 5/6). 

Online nomination, permission and medical form link - ​https://forms.gle/u7rQjYDtsTRuTfVr8  

The Netball NSW Schools Cup​ ​Gala day involves local Government, Catholic and Independent school 
teams from around Port Macquarie. We anticipate entering team(s) in the ​Year 3/4 mixed 
Non-Competitive Gala Day, Year 5/6 mixed Competitive Primary Division and Year 5/6 mixed 
Non-Competitive Primary Division​. 

On the day s​tudents will travel to and from the venue by​ bus which will depart at 8:30am from school 
and will return in time for the end of the school day (3:10pm). On the day, students will need to wear 
their school sport uniform (including sport shoes). They will also need to bring their hats, sunscreen, 
recess, lunch and ample water for the day.  
 
Please note​ ​no electronic devices are to be used by the students during the day as per our Use of Digital 
Technologies Policy and Agreements - “when I BYOD, will be solely for class or school based learning” 
and “ my electronic device, if brought to school, will be switched off on arrival at school and remain in 
my bag. It may be switched on again once I have exited the school grounds for the journey home”.  
 
If you are able to assist on the day please let us know on the online form, your presence is needed for 
these days to run smoothly. If you are an umpire and can help on the day, please let us know. 

Yours in sport 

Laura Hatherly 
Sport Co-coordinator 
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